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September 3, 2019 
 
On September 3, 2019, MUPY’s executive led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for
Planning and Quality Development, hosted a reception for Pharm. D. students from the University of
New England’s College Of Pharmacy, USA. The purpose of their visit was to learn about Thailand’s
pharmacy system and pharmacy education. Inaddition, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan delivered a
special lecture focusing on pharmacy education and practice in Thailand to the visiting students
before they join the hospital visits on the next days.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2572


